
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate

Wednesday Feb. 1, 2023

● COSW invites everyone to join us for our Open House to be held Friday, March 24 in the
Cultural Center. More details forthcoming.

● Incoming President Kim Schatzel and Vice President Lee Gill will attend the February
General Body meeting of COSW

● We were pleased to have Connie Martinez and Maria Tinnell join us at the January General
Body meeting to tell the story of CODRE

● COSW welcomed the new Director of the Women’s Center, Jabani Bennett

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on Feb. 1,
2023.


